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Mentions 
 
Times News: Official: Sewage plant breakdown caused odor in Bowmanstown  
https://www.tnonline.com/20200305/official-sewage-plant-breakdown-caused-odor-in-bowmanstown/ 
 
Times News: The rising cost of waste 
https://www.tnonline.com/20200305/the-rising-cost-of-waste/ 
 
Herald-Standard: Rostraver residents told of violations at township landfill 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/rostraver-residents-told-of-violations-at-township-
landfill/article_58ec20a4-5faf-11ea-8a7f-93cc62f22f5c.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Bradenville mine subsidence project underway 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/bradenville-mine-subsidence-project-
underway/article_ed16d7bc-dc5e-5a10-9319-72e8013c7215.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Recapping former landfill to cost Columbia County less 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/030620/page/1/story/recapping-former-landfill-to-cost-
columbia-county-less 
 
Clearfield Progress: NO DUMP: County, citizens oppose landfill despite positive economic impact 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress_news/no-dump-county-citizens-oppose-landfill-despite-
positive-economic-impact/article_a4e139b4-5092-54d8-a9c4-b98eee057a1f.html 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Correction to “Knoxville buys water monitoring equipment” 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/local/correction/article_b968cacc-58c5-
56b2-9c79-8bb168d59f03.html 
 
Kane Republican: Kane council to explore trash recycling program (pg 1) 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-03-05-20.pdf 
 
Meadville Tribune: Grant helps with redesign, rehabilitation of boat launch at Bicentennial Park 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/grant-helps-with-redesign-rehabilitation-of-boat-launch-at-
bicentennial/article_3527b604-5f1b-11ea-9268-335729a2a8f8.html 
 
Bradford Era: EPA announces award of $21 million in funding for state and tribal environmental 
priorities 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/epa-announces-award-of-million-in-funding-for-state-
and/article_a9ea90fc-9626-5ff0-9dfb-295023116531.html 
 
Air 
 
Times News: Asbestos won’t delay Palmerton school energy project 
https://www.tnonline.com/20200304/asbestos-wont-delay-palmerton-school-energy-project/ 
 
WTAE: New Allegheny County Health Department director hears air quality concerns 
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https://www.wtae.com/article/new-allegheny-county-health-department-director-hears-air-quality-
concerns/31229450  
 
PublicSource: New county health director comes in as expert in equity, children and mothers 
https://www.publicsource.org/new-county-health-director-comes-in-as-expert-in-equity-children-and-
mothers/ 
 
Tribune-Review: AGs for crackdown on chemical used to sterilize medical devices 
https://triblive.com/news/health-now/ags-for-crackdown-on-chemical-used-to-sterilize-medical-
devices/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Kudos to Congressional Republicans for joining the climate conversation 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2020/03/kudos-to-congressional-republicans-for-joining-the-
climate-conversation-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Groups call for climate action at Kutztown University 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/groups-call-for-climate-action-at-kutztown-
university/article_a17f9641-557e-599d-91b5-4e7366485956.html 
 
Post-Gazette: As EU proposes a climate law, Greta Thunberg hears ‘empty words’ and a ‘surrender’ 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2020/03/05/Greta-Thunberg-EU-climate-law-
surrender/stories/202003050104  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pennlive: Man who hiked 2,180-mile Appalachian Trail 18 times headed to Hall of Fame 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/03/man-who-hiked-2180-mile-appalachian-trail-18-times-headed-
to-hall-of-fame.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Trump on Earth: A New Rule Would End Penalties for Bird Deaths 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-on-earth-a-new-rule-would-end-penalties-for-bird-deaths/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Can dogs detect chronic wasting disease in deer? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2020/03/05/State-funds-cutting-edge-research-in-
detection-of-deer-disease/stories/202003050051 
 
Post-Gazette: Parks tax needs a better plan 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/03/05/Parks-tax-needs-a-better-
plan/stories/202003050042 
 
Post-Gazette: Deer issue 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/03/05/Deer-issue/stories/202003050068  
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh councilman Coghill’s district shows a united front at parks tax hearing 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/03/05/Pittsburgh-Parks-Conservancy-tax-city-council-
public-hearing-Anthony-Coghill/stories/202003050188 
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Meadville Tribune: Grant to help with public access to French Creek in Cochranton 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/grant-to-help-with-public-access-to-french-creek-
in/article_59c320ac-5f25-11ea-aa8d-8b2fb3e23e10.html 
 
Energy 
 
Altoona Mirror: Penelec lowers electricity rates 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2020/03/penelec-lowers-electricity-rates/ 
 
WTAJ: Bryce Jordan Center has 3,500 fluorescent lights replaced with L-E-D’s 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/bryce-jordan-center-has-3500-fluorescent-lights-replaced-
with-l-e-ds/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Report questions move toward gas-fueled power plants 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/03/04/report-questions-move-toward-gas-fueled-
power.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Poll shows solar energy favored (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page_4f1c2570-0014-5d7e-94eb-01938084eabc.html 
 
Mining 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Copper wire stolen from East Carroll mining company 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/copper-wire-stolen-from-east-carroll-mining-
company/article_46894206-5e98-11ea-aa9c-7b34c6fbd58d.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: GUEST VIEWPOINT: America should end reliance on mining in China 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/opinion/guest_viewpoints/guest-viewpoint-america-should-end-
reliance-on-mining-in-china/article_4f7c6b9c-dd8d-52ab-ba94-3f8179e0e9a1.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Knox Mine Disaster documentary to air at Bloomsburg University 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/education/knox-mine-disaster-documentary-to-air-at-bloomsburg-
university/article_f863a146-5d31-11ea-87c9-4f5b7dbba57d.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly refinery shutdown pitted workers against climate activists. Did it have to be 
that way? 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/south-philly-refinery-labor-climate-activists-just-transition-
20200306.html 
 
Pennlive: Prolific gas driller sees ‘no progress,’ backs out of settlement talks with Pa. resident 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/03/prolific-gas-driller-sees-no-progress-backs-out-of-
settlement-talks-with-pa-resident.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Gas driller pulls out of talks in $5M suit against resident 
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https://cumberlink.com/news/state-and-regional/gas-driller-pulls-out-of-talks-in-m-suit-
against/article_a98e5108-d5f5-5868-b5b8-e815194a169f.html 
 
WITF: Driller Cabot Oil and Gas pulls out of talks in $5M suit against Dimock man 
https://www.witf.org/2020/03/05/gas-driller-pulls-out-of-talks-in-5m-suit-against-resident/ 
 
WESA: Petrochemical Town Hall Near Pittsburgh Spotlights Pollution, Health Worries 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/petrochemical-town-hall-near-pittsburgh-spotlights-pollution-health-
worries  
 
Sky News: Feed the family or save the planet? The fracking choice for Pennsylvania's voters 
https://news.sky.com/story/feed-the-family-or-save-the-planet-the-fracking-choice-for-pennsylvanias-
voters-11949897 
 
AP: US considers more water recycling _ including from oilfields 
https://apnews.com/f8f00617e197dc43c2d3da1c224eba3c  
 
Observer-Reporter: Global company to close Greene plant April 14 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/global-company-to-close-greene-plant-april/article_e96e1b3e-
5f21-11ea-82db-474c14c2068e.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Gas driller pulls out of suit talks 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/030620/page/7/story/gas-driller-pulls-out-of-suit-talks 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Driller pulls out of talks in $5M suit 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/03/driller-pulls-out-of-talks-in-5m-suit/ 
 
The Derrick: Gas driller pulls out of talks in $5M suit against resident 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/page_2/gas-driller-pulls-out-of-talks-in-m-suit-
against/article_96bf17ec-0e68-57f9-b385-a550b3be5d48.html 
 
Ridgway Record: Gas driller pulls out of talks in $5M suit against resident (pg 2) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-03-06-20.pdf 
 
Vector Management 
 
Pennlive: Will a bug ‘pestpocalypse’ follow our warm winter? 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/03/will-a-bug-pestpocalypse-follow-our-warm-winter.html 
 
Gant News: Director of North American CWD Project to Host Open Forum at Outdoor Show 
https://gantdaily.com/2020/03/06/director-of-north-american-cwd-project-to-host-open-forum-at-
outdoor-show/ 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Spotted lanternfly quarantine zone expanded 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_5c8e6536-3424-5674-97fb-203fbe4f1ca8.html 
 
WICU-TV: Local Grape Growers Worry About Spread of Spotted Lanternfly 
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https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41859502/local-grape-growers-worry-about-spread-of-spotted-
lanternfly 
 
Waste 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Falls Creek Council discusses misuse of dumpsters, abandoned cars 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/falls-creek-council-discusses-misuse-of-dumpsters-
abandoned-cars/article_cf9d92d0-f64c-5ff7-8ae8-9173393ffb71.html  
 
Meadville Tribune: Three-year trash pickup contract with Tri-County starts April 1 in Sadsbury Township 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/three-year-trash-pickup-contract-with-tri-county-starts-
april/article_fcd35a1c-5f2c-11ea-8364-5b0d2cac4bb8.html 
 
Water 
 
Times News: Chestnuthill, developer clash over stormwater pipe 
https://www.tnonline.com/20200305/chestnuthill-developer-clash-over-stormwater-pipe/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Manor Twp. paves way for new single-family houses, reducing Chesapeake 
pollution 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/manor-twp-paves-way-for-new-single-family-houses-
reducing/article_09ef77b0-5f3e-11ea-a0fd-fbd6f4432d6d.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Grant funds received  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/grant-funds-received/article_36ce97fd-38d5-55df-
bc58-31d82dd7a97c.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LTMA board gets encouraging updates on grant applications 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ltma-board-gets-encouraging-updates-on-grant-
applications/article_fd79ff84-c6c7-5ef5-95f4-faf8160de337.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Mt. Lebanon commissioners considering sump pump ordinance 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2020/03/05/Mt-Lebanon-com-mis-sion-ers-con-sid-er-ing-
sump-pump-or-di-nance/stories/202003060007 
 
Lock Haven Express: Monument gets $400,000 grant for drinking water 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/03/monument-gets-400000-grant-for-drinking-
water/ 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Elkland hires water and sewer employee, purchases pumps, metering 
equipment 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/local/elkland-appoints-new-council-
member/article_8580180a-40c5-5172-9bb9-3b492e7ea733.html  
 
Butler Eagle: Cranberry joins region flood study 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20200306/NEWS01/703069939 
 
WICU-TV: North East Houses Nearly Wash Away 
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https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41860865/north-east-houses-nearly-wash-away 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: How the mild winter will affect your plants, sowing seeds outside, and more: This Weekend in 
the Garden 
https://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2020/03/how-the-mild-winter-will-affect-your-plants-sowing-
seeds-outside-and-more-this-weekend-in-the-garden.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Farmers Learn to Separate Fact from Fiction in Soil Health 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming/soil/farmers-learn-to-separate-fact-from-fiction-in-soil-
health/article_5c12fd83-445f-5ab4-b6e5-044d14897c43.html 
 
WPXI: Drivers caught on camera speeding through active work zones could be fined starting Monday 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/drivers-caught-camera-speeding-through-active-work-zones-
could-be-fined-starting-monday/SCKE5LWEZBCG3NIEJOJ65CETV4/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Derry Borough seeks to address issues tied to wall collapse 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-borough-seeks-to-address-issues-tied-to-wall-
collapse/article_46f7b86a-537b-567a-ae51-bc3f9eca2018.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: OP-ED: Once upon a turnpike 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/op-ed-once-upon-a-turnpike/article_682426ea-5e36-
11ea-bec5-1fd4010df2ed.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Sinkholes & other hazards 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-sinkholes-other-hazards/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Who is paying for the repairs of our roads? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/03/05/Who-is-paying-for-the-repairs-of-our-
roads/stories/202003040119 
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